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I write this in opposition to HB3075.   

This bill is not meant to make Oregonian any safer, it’s meant to disarm the law 

abiding citizens.    The criminals already don’t follow the law and illegally possess 

firearms.    They will continue down that path as if there was no new law.   But you 

will make the current law abiding citizens now criminals because you want to take 

away our Right given to us by the Constitution.   

Please vote against this House Bill.   


